
 
 

 

 8th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our Into the Woods topic we are going to visit Ashdown Forest on Thursday 7th March. The children 
will have an exciting workshop. They will take part in games and activities to find out who lives on the Forest, 

what they eat, where they hide and what secret signs they leave behind. 
 
We will be travelling by coach and leaving school at 8.45am so please ensure your child arrives promptly. We 
will be returning to school by 3.15pm.  The children will need to wear their forest school clothing but with their 
school jumper please. They will also need a suitable coat for the weather and appropriate footwear. 
They will need a water bottle and packed lunch in a bag that they can carry themselves. If your child is entitled 
to free school meals please indicate below and they will be provided with a packed lunch to take. 
 
In order to cover the cost of this exciting trip, we are requesting a contribution of £10 per child. Please pay by 
Thursday 29th February via ParentPay. If sufficient contributions are not made for the trip, we will have to consider 
cancelling the trip. 

 

Please let your class teacher know if you are able to help out on the trip. If you have any questions please 
do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Sagar, Miss Orr and Miss Timms 

 

 
 
 
I give permission for _______________________________________   Class ___________ 
 
to attend the trip to Ashdown Forest on the 7th March and have/will pay £10 via Parent pay. 

 

 

I would like to order a free packed lunch for my child  o        
 

Choice of sandwich filling       Ham   o                Cheese   o  Tuna  o 

 

Signed ______________________________  (Parent/Carer) 

 


